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Literacy  

We have been learning to: 

• work out the meaning of words in our 

class novel – “James and the Giant Peach” 

by Roald Dahl; 

• reading to find facts about the Titanic 

and 

• writing about our personal values and 

about people who are special to us. 

General update from teacher 

We have had a good first few weeks in P5 and have 

been working very well together.  We have been 

getting to know each other and bonding as a class. 

Achievements/class news 

Star of the Week was Fraser. 

Star of August was Samuel. 

We have all managed to earn a few certificates for 

super work and impressive behaviour over the past 

few weeks.  Well done everyone! 

 

Numeracy        

We have been learning to: 

• read numbers up to thousands; 

• put numbers in order from small to 

large; 

and 

• partitioning numbers to understand the 

value each digit has in a number. 

 

Learning across the Curriculum  

We have been learning about: 

• Drama – adopting a role/action and 

reaction 

• PE - fitness 

• Titanic research 

• Poster design ideas for our  

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

• RME, French and music with  

Mrs McGeoch 

 

 

 

              Macmillan Coffee Morning 

P5 are hosting a Macmillan Coffee Morning on 

Monday 29th September at 11am until 12pm.  

We will be planning and organising it in the 

coming weeks.  We might be asking for some 

help with donations of cakes, tea and coffee 

soon.  More news to follow… 

 

 


